
 

 

 

I hope you had a wonderful holiday 

season and a very happy new year. 

Thank you so much for your generosity 

last month. Our teachers, administrative 

team, and I truly appreciate all the 

thoughtfulness and care we received. 

We also thank you for your 

participation in our Holiday Giving 

initiative this year.  

We are excited to celebrate Martin 

Luther King Jr. this month as part of our 

ongoing exploration of diversity and 

inclusion. We have many meaningful 

activities planned, including reading 

inspiring books and having thoughtful 

discussions about acceptance, 

belonging, and making a positive 

impact in the world. We’re looking 

forward to these important lessons, and 

we’ll be closed on Monday, January 

20th, to honor MLK Day. 

 
Do you know a colleague who has 

recently had a baby, a friend in need 

of care who just relocated to the 

area, or a family member who is 

seeking a new preschool for      

their child? When you refer a    

friend and they enroll, you’re eligible 

for a free week of tuition.  

Ask us for details! 
 

We’re hosting three Open House events in 

January! Spread the word and invite your friends 

and family to join us on: 
 

Thursday, January 9th from 9:30 – 11:00 AM 

for an inside look at our curriculum in action 

Thursday, January 9th from 6:00 – 7:30 PM 

for storytime, crafts, and s’mores 

Saturday, January 11th from 10:00 AM – 12 
PM for a weekend walkthrough 

January 1 –  

CBA CLOSED   

New Year’s Day 

January 9 – 

 Open House  
9:30 - 11 AM & 6 - 7:30 PM 

January 11 –  

Open House  

10 AM - 12 PM 

January 20 –  

CBA CLOSED  

MLK, Jr. Day 

January 31 –  

End-of-month  

folders go home 

 


